
Subject: Wilshire Center Annual Report Revised
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 09/26/2016 02:44 PM
To: Rick Scott

Hi Rick,

Ktown was actually referenced in the first 3 pages of the board report. Attached are the first 3 pages of the Annual Report with 
Ktown changed to Koreatown.

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


